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News Release of July 17, 2017 

Campbell Street Closure 
 

Beginning Wednesday, July 19, the City of Alpena’s 
Contractor, MacArthur Construction, will begin the 
reconstruction of Campbell Street from Ripley to Fifth.  
 
This section of roadway will be closed to all traffic. Access to 
driveways will be limited and residents will have to park on 
side streets for extended periods.  
 
Signage and barricades will be present to guide traffic around 
the  construction site, but motorists are advised to seek alternate 
routes. 
 
All local businesses will remain open for the duration of this 
project.  Additional signage will be present to direct access 
information to local businesses.  
 
This project is expected to take six (6) weeks to complete unless 
weather or construction delays occur. 
 
If you would like to receive project updates via email you can 
email the engineering department at engineer@alpena.mi.us and 
include Campbell Street Project in the subject line.   
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